
University Planning Council 

Meeting Minutes for April 15th 2020 

Meeting conducted virtually 

 

 Meeting commenced at 1:08 pm 

 Due to the pandemic and Kean’s transition to a fully remote operation, the UPC monthly 

meeting was postponed to April 15th. 

 President Farahi’s feedback to the draft Beyond 2020 Strategic Plan was shared with 

UPC members for review prior to this meeting. 

 UPC members shared comments on the President’s feedback, as well as on the final 

draft of the new strategic plan. 

 The UPC members will close the loop on Kean assessment activities for the 2018-2019 

assessment. 

 Members will be given access to the Division/Vice Presidents' Annual Assessment 

Results and Recommendations Reports from Academic Year 2018-2019 for review. 

 College Annual Assessment Results and Recommendations Reports will also be made 

available to UPC members for review. 

 UPC members will review the reports and meet again to discuss and comment on the 

resource requests submitted by the divisions and VPs in the Annual Assessment 

reports. 

 UPC members will rank the resource requests during the next UPC meeting scheduled 

for April 29 2020.  

 The rankings will be submitted to President Farahi for review and submitted to the Board 

of Trustees in the may BOT meeting. 

 Meeting adjourned at 1:45 pm. 

 


